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Increasingly,  technology is being used to stalk victims in new and harmful ways. 

Stalking behavior is an indicator of lethality, and inflicts significant physical, 

economic, psychological injury on its victims. 

Please support this bill to increase safety for survivors and accountability for 

perpetrators. 

Thank You 


